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I	strongly	support	Model	2	-	A	subdivided	Electoral	Structure.	There	is	more	to	our	Council	than	just
the	Bacchus	Marsh	area.	Plenty	of	change	needs	to	be	done	around	the	entire	Council.	I	fear	if	we
adopt	an	un-subdivided	structure,	smaller	areas	like	Mount	Egerton	won't	have	our	voices	heard.
We	deserve	proper	representation	and	to	have	rate	payer	money	invested	back	into	our
community	too.


